
Dear Sir/Madam

RE: Submission for Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain types of
Abortion) Bill 2013

I support Senator John Madigan's Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for
certain types of Abortion) Bill 2013 as it discriminates against a unborn child based on
the child's gender. 

The removal of Medicare funding is essential when "the termination is carried out solely
because of the gender of the foetus" section 17A (1) (b)

It is discriminatory and unacceptable to abort an unborn child using gender as a reason.
This is also a form of gendercide, which, if not stopped, can contribute to inequalities
between the birth rates of male and female children. Increased violence to women, child
abduction and abandoment and sex trafficing. 

In addition, future mums and dads are slaughtered for the purposes of family balancing,
depriving the world of future mothers, nurses, doctors, parlimentarians, wives ect.

The needless killing of babies also squanders taxpayers money

Yours Sincerely,
Joseph Curtis




